
 
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW COMMITTEE               WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2020 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2020 
                                                                                                                     

	
NOTICE	OF	MEETING	CANCELLATION	

MONROVIA	DEVELOPMENT	REVIEW	COMMITTEE	
	
	
Notice	 is	 hereby	 given	 that	 the	 meetings	 of	 the	 Monrovia	 Development	 Review	 Committee	 (DRC)	
meetings	regularly	scheduled	for	Wednesday,	November	4,	2020,	and	Wednesday,	November	18,	2020	
have	 been	 cancelled	 under	 the	 guidance	 received	 by	 local,	 state	 and	 federal	 officials	 regarding	
potential	exposure	to	COVID-19,	the	Coronavirus	disease.		
	
Although	 DRC	 project	 reviews	 and	 determinations	 are	 normally	 conducted	 during	 open	 public	
meetings,	due	to	the	COVID-19	pandemic	the	arrangement	has	been	temporarily	modified	to	protect	
our	 residents,	 property	 owners,	 applicants,	 staff,	 and	 elected	 officials.	 This	 change	 is	 in	 accordance	
with	the	“Safer	at	Home”	and	Executive	Order	N-29-20	and	guidance	from	the	California	Department	
of	 Public	 Health	 on	 gatherings.	 To	 further	 reduce	 the	 spread	 of	 Covid-19,	 all	 DRC	 review	 and	
determination	authority	was	temporarily	delegated	to	the	Community	Development	Director	pursuant	
to	City	Council	Urgency	Ordinance	(Ordinance	No.	2020-06U).	
	
The	 next	 regularly	 scheduled	 meeting	 of	 the	 Monrovia	 Development	 Review	 Committee	 is	 set	 for	
Wednesday,	December	2,	2020,	at	4:00	p.m.,	in	the	Monrovia	City	Council	Chambers	located	at	415	S.	
Ivy	Avenue,	Monrovia,	California.	
	
For	 more	 information,	 please	 contact	 the	 Monrovia	 Community	 Development	 Planning	 Division	 at	
626.932.5565. 
	
	


